
Head Teacher School Message
Welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful half term break. What an 

exciting half term we have ahead of us. It is going to be jam packed with 
lots of learning and festive fun. It was great to see so many of you during 
this week’s parents’ evening, and to hear about your child’s progress so 

far this year. Please do remember to keep checking your emails and Class 
Dojo to ensure that you are aware of the events between now and 

Christmas. 

Mufti Days – Friday 15th & 
Tuesday 26th November

We are inviting the children to 
come in wearing their own 
clothes on the above two 

dates, in exchange for 
donations for the following:

15th Nov: Men’s gifts, 
toiletries, boxes of chocolates, 

children’s presents
26th Nov: Women’s gifts

Upcoming Dates

Mon 11th Nov – Remembrance Day
Tues 12th Nov – Odd Socks Day & Yr

6 Class Assemblies & School of 
Noise Workshop Yr 4

Thurs 14th Nov - Yr 2 Trip to 
Brooklands Museum

Fri 15th Nov - Mufti-Day 1 of 2 - in 
exchange for donations to Elfridge’s
Tues 26th Nov - Mufti-Day 2 of 2 - in 
exchange for donations to Elfridge’s

(see left for more information)

Friday 8th November 2024

Attendance
This weeks attendance figures.

Whole school attendance:
94%

Edenbridge Bonfire Parade 
A huge thank you to the PTFA for 

organising our contribution for the 
parade, with our theme of 

‘Elements’. It was a great evening. 
Next year, we’d love more families 
to be involved so that we can come 

back even bigger and better!

Class % Class %

Tower 90 Golden Gate 95

Westminster 96 Lions Gate 93

Severn 91 Manhattan 95

Clifton 92 Ikuchi 91

Jubilee 97 Anji 94

Tyne 98 Auckland 95

Amb 93 Sea Cliff 97

Around the school in pictures!Recycling Week
To finish National Recycling Week a 

representative from Country Style Recycling 
came into school to share with us the 

importance of the 3 Rs - Reduce, Reuse, 
Recycle. We explored the different ways that 
we can recycle; looked at the journey of our 

use of plastic and carboard and discussed the 
safe ways we can recycle our electrical waste. 

Did you know that electrical waste is called 
WEEE? Waste from electrical and electronic 

equipment! 

Please see our website for the 
25/26 Term Dates

Term Dates 2025-2026 – Now Published

https://edenbridge.kent.sch.uk/term-dates/

